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I would like to register an objection to site E19 (Ulverston South 
eastern part of  
proposed M11M site off the A590 Ulverston.  
Any development on this site would be unacceptable due to the traffic  
implications on this very narrow section of the A590. However I am 
particicularly  
opposed to retail development which would make this site susceptible to 
the  
development of an out of town supermarket which would be a commercial  
disaster for the town. 
Alan Beach 
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